
REVIEW OF CAR PARKING FEES AND CHARGES 

 

Item SSE 21/31 referred from Street Scene and Environment Service Advisory 

Board of 23 November 2021 

 

The joint report of the Director of Street Scene, Leisure and Technical Services and 

the Director of Finance and Transformation brought forward recommendations for 

existing car parking fees and charges for implementation from 1 April 2022. 

 

RECOMMENDED:  That, subject to 

 

(1) the removal of the proposal to extend the Tonbridge car park charging period 
from 8am-6pm to 8am-8pm, Monday to Saturday (paragraph 1.5.2 refers); and 

 
(2) the addition of a quarterly payment regime in respect of Season Tickets, 

Tonbridge (paragraph 1.6.4 refers), 
 

the proposed fees and charges outlined in the report be implemented from 1 April 

2022. 

 

*Referred to Cabinet  

 


